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Dear Parents, 

March is a month of birthdays and 

celebrations and a lot of positivity to look 
forward to! We start off the month paying 
tribute to Dr. Seuss and all his great books. 

Happy Minds Kids Academy turns ELEVEN on the 
15th of March. The last ten years have indeed 
been exciting for all of us here at Happy Minds. 
It’s amazing to see how we have grown steadily 

over the years. The past two years were indeed 
a testimony to the resilience and strength of 
all our staff and families in helping Happy 
Minds grow and succeed! We would like to take 

this opportunity to thank all our wonderful 
parents for the loving support extended to us 
at all times.  

     We would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank our wonderful and 
dedicated staff Ms. Manuela, Ms. Rashmi, Ms. 
Diane, Ms. Clarissa, Ms. Sally,  Ms. Rozie, Ms. 
Terri,  Ms. Niema,  Ms. Jaymie, Ms. Elliott ,  

Ms. Gail, Ms. Crystal, Ms. Ita, Ms. Zohreh,  Ms. 
Stephanie, Ms. Kathryn, Ms. Sahar, Ms. Israa, 
Ms. Maddy, Ms. Litzy, Ms. Zinah, Ms. Fowzieh, 
Ms. Solana, Ms. Amour, Ms. Nadine, Ms. Rajaa, 

Ms. Rawan, Ms. Jackie, Ms. Maria, Ms. Farah & 
Ms. Aziza for all their hard work, loyalty, 
dedication and support. We couldn’t have done 
it without all of your help. We are truly blessed 

to have such an awesome team!!!  

We at Happy Minds Kids Academy 

are so grateful that you have chosen us to be 
your child’s home away from home! Our 
teachers are committed to making sure that 

your child has the best experience possible in 
their formative years!  

Ms. Fas-hana & Ms. Yvonne 

Important Dates 
 

Feb 27th – Mar 3rd  

Dr. Seuss Week – Read Across America 

March 15th (Wed) 

Happy Minds Kids Academy 11th Anniversary 

March 17th (Fri) 

St. Patrick’s Day “Green” Snack Party. 

March 20th (Mon) 

Celebrating Very Hungry Caterpillar Day – (First 

Day of Spring – March 20th) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 

Happymindsattendance@gmail.com 

 

Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com  

 
Check us out on Facebook 

and Yelp 
 

 
 

 

  

               

 
 

Birthday Corner 
Landon & Noah W – March 1st  

Amelia – March 4th  

Lily – March 6th   

Caleb A  & Melinda – March 9th   

Ethan F – March 12th  

River – March 13th  

 Adrian – March 18th  

Max U &  Carson  – March 19th  

Cayden C – March 23rd  

Kennedy – March 24th  

  Leilani M– March 30th  

 
Ms. Manuela  – March 10th 

Ms. Ita – March 11th 

Ms. Fowzieh – March 21st  

Ms. Kathryn – March 31st  

We at Happy Minds Kids 
Academy wish them all a very 
Happy Birthday!!! 

 

Welcome! 
We warmly welcome baby  

Hudson S,  Luca L, Hunter,  Ari, 
Melinda, Raegan, Araceli and 
Paloma to our Happy Minds family.  

 

Congratulations! 

 
Our heartiest congratulations go out to 

Caleb A and family on the arrival of 

their newest family member!! 
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Theme: ‘Rainbows & 

Shamrocks 
 

Color: Green 
 

Shape: Crescent  
 

Nursery Rhyme: 

“Hey Diddle Diddle” 

 
Dr. Seuss Week 

 

Feb 27th – Mar 3rd      

 

This week, Happy Minds 
Kids Academy will be 
celebrating Dr. Seuss' 
119th Birthday! 
Throughout this week we 
will have fun as we read 
many of his great books. 
  

• Monday “Oh, The Places 
You’ll Go” – Jersey Day 
 

• Tuesday – “Cat In The 

Hat” – Crazy Hat Day! 
 

• Wednesday -“Wacky 
Wednesday” – Wacky 
Dress Up Day or Dress 
up as your favorite Dr. 
Seuss Character! 
    

• Thursday -“Fox in 

Socks” – Crazy Socks 
Day! 

 

• Friday – “Green Eggs 
and Ham” – Pajama Day  
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Infant Room1 
 Our little good luck charms are having so 

much fun in our Infant Room. Some of them are 
learning to stand confidently, while others are 
walking some steps! Everyone has been enjoying 
circle time where we sing and read. Anything that 

has to do with music holds their attention!     

-   Ms. Manuela, Ms. Sally & Ms. Sahar 

Infant  Room 2 
 We’re feeling lucky this month! 🍀 Are 

you? We would love to show our appreciation and 

how lucky we are to be a teacher at this school for 

our little ones 💚🍀 The kids bring us so much joy 

and luck, we wouldn’t have it any other way.  It’s 
been an amazing year so far can’t believe we’re 
already in March!!! We can’t wait to experience new 
milestones and show new artwork and sensory work 

to further their minds for the future.  

-   Ms. Kathryn & Ms. Zohreh 

Toddler Room1  
This year seems to be flying by. We are 

already in the month of March! This month we will 

be doing many activities  incorporating the new 
theme which is Rainbow and Shamrocks. We will  do 
many sensory activities such as mixing whip cream 
with green food coloring. The kiddos are having so 

much fun! Thank you for giving us the opportunity  
to help your child grow. It is a pleasure to be 
teaching them. 

  - Ms. Terri, Ms. Crystal & Ms. Israa 

Toddler Room 2 
Happy March Parents!! Spring is right 

around the corner :))We will we continue to learn 
through structure, play time, and art time. The first 
week of march we will be doing some fun art 
activities for Dr. Suess. We will incorporate fun 

green activities this month, while our toddlers enjoy 

our leprechaun’s shenanigans!! ♡ ♡ ♡  

- Ms. Rajaa, Ms. Aziz & Ms. Solana   

Rainbow Express 
This month is going to be so exciting and 

maybe we will get even lucky      with something 

special! I just want to give a warm welcoming to my 
new express friends that have joined, we are so 
happy to have you!  I can’t wait to get into the fun 

things we have planned for this month as we are 
starting off with Dr. Seuss’s birthday! We will also 
continue learning our shapes, colors, and nursery 
songs along with doing fun crafts and activities 

around St. Patrick’s day. 

      -Ms. Maddy, Ms. Litzy, Ms. Farah  

Rainbow Room 
 March is an exciting month with lots of fun 
to look forward to. We will be celebrating Happy 
Minds’ birthday, as well as Dr. Seuss’ birthday week 

with lots of arts and crafts. We will also be learning 
about St. Patrick’s Day. In honor of us being the 
Rainbow Room, our little ones will be exploring the 
classroom looking for leprechauns and pots of gold 

at the end of the rainbow.               
The students in the Rainbow Room have learned a 
lot, and we are so proud of them. Thank you to all 
our parents for your wonderful support.   

 -  Ms. Rozie, Ms. Amour & Ms. Maria 

  
 

Sunshine Room 
Dearest Sunshine families, we would like 

to share our gratitude as the children we're so 
excited on Valentine's Day with pizza,  snacks, and 
goodie bags! Thank you all for your support. 

Will be ending February with a Dr Seuss 
119th birthday. Oh, what fun we will have dressing 
up.  

A BIG Shout out to our HAPPY MINDS KIDS 
ACADEMY on the 11th anniversary! We will be 
learning about spring while continuing with the 
alphabet, same and different patterns, numbers 
and alphabet songs. And oh my! Be on the lookout 
for the leprechauns who maybe getting into 
mischief all around  the school.  

-  Ms. Diane 
 

Star Room 
 Thank you parents for all the Valentine’s 
treats. The kids had a blast at the party!  
     We will end February and start March by 
celebrating Dr. Seuss’ Birthday!!! We’ll have a 
week full of fun and learning activities , reading 
books, and making fun projects! We will also have 

a St. Patrick’s Day Party ☘️ and we will 

commemorate Happy Minds Kids Academy’s 11th 
Anniversary!!!! Remember that we learn by 
playing!  

We will focus on letters P, Q, R, S, and T. 
In Science, we will be welcoming Spring and all 
the changes that it brings. We had fun learning to 
count by 10’s and learning the teen numbers. This 
month, we’ll be adding and subtracting!  

      -Ms. Ita & Ms. Jackie 
 

Pre- Kindergarten 
 We have a lot to celebrate this month! We 
begin with Dr.  Seuss’s 119th birthday with a variety 
of related activities each day. Children will learn 
new rhyming words  as we read   his books. 

Along   with   rhyming   words, children   will learn 
position words too. We are almost at the end of our 
letters, yay!! Our letters will be Uu, Vv, Ww and Xx. 
It is so wonderful to see them come up with new 

words each day as they build their vocabulary with 
letters each week!! They love singing the Alphabet 
Phonic Songs and ‘keeping active’ action songs. We 
will continue with writing numbers, counting in 5's 

and 10's and 'what comes next?'.   

Happy   Minds celebrates its 11th birthday with 

cupcakes for kids! They are going to enjoy some 

surprises for St. Patrick’s Day with some fun 

activities and green snacks! A huge thank you to all 

our parents for your constant support! 

           -  Ms. Rashmi & Ms. Stephanie 

 

 


